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THE DISTRICT LINE
By Bill Gold

SUGGESTION BOX

Tom and Beth Megill of
8110 Penbrook pl, Hy-
attsville, share my view of
radio stations which
broadcast the location of
police radar crews in the
name of “public service.”
They offer an interesting
suggestion for countering
the broadcasters’ strategy
with a scheme designed to

render it ineffective. They
write:

“Encourage your readers
to call in fictitious radar lo-
cations. Flood them with
misinformation.”




